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Chairman Tyree called the Board Committee meeting on Academic Affairs to order at 9:00 a.m. Vice
Chancellor, Angela Henderson presented the following reports for Academic Affairs:

Vice Chancellor Henderson spoke about the enrolilment numbers at the colleges. Each college has
significantly exceeded the number of students served from the same date last year. The Vice Chancellor
also reported that Academic Affairs is working closely with the faculty/staff at the colleges to revise the
process for documenting enrollments and completions of our certificate and occupational programs;
doing a status update of Vision 2011, and working with the CWIC Board to identify workforce programs
that the board could assist with identifying internships, business partnerships and potential funding for
CCC students. The office of Academic Affairs is also working on 3 major projects with the Business
Process Redesign team in the areas of Time and Attendance, Program Codes and Registration. The office
of Academic Affairs has also made the cost of books a priority.



